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Comments: Regarding the proposed change to allow class 1 e-bikes on 27.5 miles of currently non-motorized

trails on Teton Pass, please recognize these trails are and have been non-motorized trails for good reason and

regardless of class 1, 2 or 3, e-bikes are motorized.  Therefore please reject this proposal and continue to allow

non-motorized trails to remain non-motorized and allow motorized e-bikes, regardless of class, to utilize existing

motorized trails.  Let us draw the line in the simplest, most logical place and avoid the slippery slope of starting to

allow "some" motorized travel on our non-motorized trails simply because of the increased popularity of e-bikes.

Thank you.

 


